
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

15. HERITAGE AND NOTABLE PROTECTED TREES 
 

The Board considered a report from the Parks and Waterways Manager advising the Board of the 
current situation regarding adding more trees to the Heritage and Notable protected tree list in the 
proposed City Plan. 
 

 The Board decided to recommend to the Regulatory and Consents Committee that the current list of 
trees proposed to be protected, be included in a Plan variation to be prepared in advance of the City 
Plan becoming operative. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


